
Welcome 
to

Glencross
Mennonite

Church
Box 1719, Morden MB 

R6M1B5 822.3864
www.glencrosschurch.com

__________________________

PRAISE GOD, 
from whom all blessings flow;

PRAISE HIM, 
all creatures here below;

PRAISE HIM,
above ye heavenly host;
PRAISE FATHER, SON

AND HOLY GHOST.

________________________

75th anniversary 
1938-2013

Worship Service
June 2, 2013

Pianist - Shirley Unrau
Song Leader - Peter Hoeppner
Electric Piano - Heather Dyck

Worship in Singing

Welcome & Call to Worship
 Dennis Driedger

Announcements & Offering
Offertory - Rachael & Jody Friesen

Special Music
Hoeppner Sisters

Message - Jerry Letkeman

Special Music
Quartet

Worship in Singing

Closing Prayer & Benediction

“Give THANKS to the LORD
for HE is Good; 

HIS love endures forever.”
Psalm 107:1

http://www.glencrosschurch.com
http://www.glencrosschurch.com


Psalm 100:4,5
“Enter his gates with thanksgiving and his courts with 
praise; give thanks to him and praise his name.
For the Lord is good and his love endures for ever; 
his faithfulness continues through all generations.”

“To God Be !e Glory”

TODAY
•All are invited for 
lunch (by donation) 
after the service, and 
all are invited to stay 
for faspa, following the 
afternoon service.
•Choir practice at 1 pm in the 
sanctuary for those who would 

like to participate in 
the afternoon service.

•Souvenirs will be available 
for purchase in the foyer, 
before the morning service, 
during lunch break (12-2) and 
following the afternoon service.
★History Book  $10
★Recipe Book $10
★Glencross Church History 
Photo DVD $5

THIS WEEK
Tue.	 7 : 3 0 M i n i s t e r i a l 
meeting.

Wed.	 Sr & Jr Youth bible 
s t u d y 7 : 3 0 - 1 0 p m @ 
Glencross. Snack - Ashley and 
Kevin Klassen.

Fri.	 Youth Fundraiser Prep 
7:00 pm @ Glencross. We will   
be preparing food and other 
items for Sundays Youth 
Fundraiser BBQ lunch.

TAKE NOTE

Summer Schedule begins 
on June 30th @ Glencross 
and the Worship Service 

starts at 10 am.



FROM THE SUNDAY SCHOOL DEPARTMENT:
Praise God that ALL current teaching vacancies have been 
filled! There will be some more teachers needed for fall.
If God is calling you to serve in this ministry, please contact 
Heather Dyck for further details.                   
                                                                   Next Sunday, June 9th                                
10:00 am - Church Picnic at Stanley Park,  
shelter #2.
        Please bring lawn chairs.
        Lunch - Fundraiser lunch served by the youth. Funds 
        raised will go towards March 2014 mission trip.
        Supper - Wiener roast - bring your own food & drink,
        condiments supplied.
In case of rain, please meet at the church at 10 am for the 
service followed by an indoor lunch.
 June 23rd
9:30-10:30 - Sunday School Promotion in the sanctuary
       ALL are welcome to attend! 
 Sunday School summer break:
There will be no Sunday School at Glencross from June 30th to 
Sept. 1st. Sunday School will resume on September 8th.

     DVBS   July 8th -12th

All children ages 3-grade 6 
WELCOMED. Thanks to all 
who signed for the VBS ministry 
this summer. Still needed are.....
- 1 Games Leader
- more children
- snack providers
Please contact 
Anna Dyck at 
822.6268 or email 
jakeannadyck@gmail.com
 

OUR VISION STATEMENT
We, at Glencross, as part of the 
body of Christ, are committed to 
obeying the commands God has 
set forth in His Word (the Bible) 
through
i)   Worshipping God
ii)  Evangelizing the unbeliever
iii) Discipling the believer
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